
  

  

 
RE: Delay to C5a RIA testing 

 
 
Dear Valued Client: 
 
We are experiencing an issue with the kit used in the C5a RIA assay. The manufacturer of the kit is aware of 
the problem and we are working closely with them to resolve this issue. However, we do not currently have 
an estimated timeframe for testing to resume. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank 
you for your patience. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our Client Service Team at 800.550.6227 or via email at 
ClinRefLabs@NJHealth.org. 
 
Steve Groshong, MD, PhD 

 
Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 
National Jewish Health 
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